
 

Reception Class Newsletter 
 

Friday 25th June 2021 

Next week the children will be learning: 

 

Phonics and number week 

Going on an outdoor sound hunt 

Playing phonics bingo  

Going on a shape hunt 

Practising for our end of year 

celebration 

P.E 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Achievements 

Our stars of the week this week 

are Raina, Neve, Joshua and 

Jason. 
 

You have all been superstars 

this week! Well done! 

 

 

Reminders 

• Please keep reading each night at home.  

 

We hope that your child is very happy with us. If 

you have any concerns or would just like a chat, 

please do not hesitate to contact us      . 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

The Reception Team x 
 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

Please keep an eye out on seesaw for a 

special end of year surprise on seesaw 😊. 

 

Friday 16th July – Finish school for 

Summer. Please keep an eye out for our 

finishing time.  

 

Reader of the Week 

Our readers of the week are Elsie-

Rose and Alannah. 

 

Please read each night  

at home. Thank you for all your 

support! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Quote 

 
I am happy, I am calm, I always have a go, I 

am proud. I can’t do it yet! 
 

 

 


